Ref: KH/JC/VaccinationDTPYr9

7th March 2023



Dear Parent /Carer,

Year 9 pupils will receive the Meningitis ACWY and Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio vaccination (DTP) in school on Friday 31st March 2023.

Please follow the link to find out more information about the vaccine and to provide your consent for your child to receive the vaccine: https://bit.ly/3J2QPKW

You must complete the vaccine even if you do not want your child to receive the vaccine. Please complete the form by Wednesday 29th March 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher





Old Hall Lane

Aldridge Walsall

Barr Beacon School